
October 20, 1989 

TO: Jim & Holly 

SUBJECT: misc. 

MEMORANDUM FROM 
JAMES M. PEEK 

DEP. FISH & WILDLIFE RESOURCES 
UNIVERSITY OF IDAHO 

208-885-7120 

Enclosed is a photograph that Pat took of me working extremely hard with 
one hand and Jim barely working at all with two hands on the misery 
whip. As luck would have it, Jim is recognizable by most people, while 
only those who are familiar with my sleek physique from behind will be 
able to recognize me. Of course, everyone will recognize that tree as 
one laying across the trail, just up stream from the Jim&Jim memorial 
stump!! 

I don't know what is going to happen about a fall elk hunt. I was 
really trying to set aside some time in mid-Nov to drift into the Acorn 
Creek area, and I am still going to try to do that if you are still 
interested. I'll have to keep in touch on that for now. This fall has 
turned into the typical rat race for us, as you can guess. 

I am now going to try to fly my graduate class into the Taylor Ranch, 
19-22 Nov. I'll keep you posted, but wanted to ask if this time might 
be okay with you. We'll probably have quite a number-say 15. I want to 
fly with McCall Air Taxi if possible. Let me know what you think. I'll 
call you when we get arrangements firmed up, but I am not going to do 
anything until I hear back from you about that. 

We're going thru some gyrations, what with Ables' abrupt resignation, 
but I think there is a silver lining in that cloud as Falter is working 
things out so he might be able to step in, and hopefully Ernie will 
start feeling better. 

Hang in there. I wish I could spend more time with you. 

Best wishes, 
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